

Republic of the Philippines

Region I SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE Dagupan City



DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. _*[13*_, s. 2018

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads

Division Testing Coordinator

All Others Concerned

From:

LORNA G. BUGAYONG, Ph.D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Subject:

2017 PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT) NATIONAL

ADMINISTRATION

Date:

May 2, 2018

- As per DepEd Advisory entitled "Postponement of the Administration of 2017 Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT)", test administration shall be postponed and new schedule of administration will be announced later.
- 2. Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) application is still open. Registration forms are now available at the Division Office c/o Mr. Isagani D. Rosario, Division Testing Coordinator.
- 3. Test takers of the 2016 Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) can now get the results from Mr. Rosario at the Division Office.
- 4. For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.

LORNA G. BUGAYONG, Ph. D., CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

For and in the absence of the Schools Division Superintendent

LOURDES D. SERVITO, Ed. D., CESE Assistant Schools Division Superintendent